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Yet another beautiful day for our walk from Harrington to Arthingworth.  We started our 
walk by crossing two fields where young bulls were grazing. They lined up like soldiers but as 
we passed in front of them, they scampered away across the field.   The next couple of fields 
had some sheep with mothers calling their young by continually bleating.  We stopped just 
outside Arthingworth for a brief break and then continued along a bridle path where we 
were passed by three riders on their horses.  The final part of our walk for some was to pass 
by Thorpe Underwood whilst the rest of us walked a up a hill for ¾ mile, arriving at the 
Tollemarche Arms where some of us enjoyed a very nice lunch.   

A very enjoyable walk. 


